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“Now to Him who is able to do far more abundantly beyond all that we ask or 
think, according to the power that works within us, to Him be the glory in the 

church and in Christ Jesus to all generations forever and ever. Amen.”  
Ephesians 3:20-21  

Dear Prayer Partners, 
 

My heart is filled with praise and adoration for our great God who is working in the lives of 
prisoners. I continue to receive many letters from them and it is so encouraging to hear how God 
has been using the book, “Knowing the One True God” in their lives. One prisoner wrote to express 
his gratitude for the opportunity to read this book because it had brought godly transformation 
to his life. He said that had he not ended up in prison, he probably would never have had the 
chance to read it. 

Regarding the prisoners in Collin County, Texas, God’s 
timing is so perfect! A revival took place among the 
prisoners with many of them giving their lives to the Lord. 
This occurred just prior to 120 copies of my books being 
delivered to them! The books are helping them greatly. 
About 150 prisoners have asked for religious 

accommodations, in order to be baptized. My friend Susan is asking for more books as backups 
for this same prison. She is also trying to make contact with other county prison ministry teams 
in order to reach out to more prisoners. Please keep her in your prayers. 

Another piece of exciting news is that the translation of 
my book into German is complete, and right now it’s in 
the proofreading stage. Of course, they are planning and 
hoping to get the printing done very soon. Dr. Georg 
Huber (Director of Precept Ministries) is fully convinced 
that this is the kind of book they need to reach the 
German speaking people. Please pray that God will use 
this book to lead many German speaking people to 
Himself.  
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Unfortunately, there is also sad news. Heavy storms with great 
flooding hit several provinces in the northern part of Thailand last 
month, causing many to lose their homes, farms, and other 
possessions. My books (6,000 copies) that were being stored at the 
“Every Home for Christ” organization in Chiangmai for special events, 

were also destroyed.                                       

Amid this sad news, the director of this organization informed me that 
God is opening doors to allow high school students in the city of 
Chiangmai to receive the Gospel. Seven Christian schools with more 
than 10,000 students (whom are mostly Buddhists) are ready to 
receive Christian literature. She went on to say that it would be best 
to give my book to these students because it’s well written and very 

easy to understand. But I have no books to give to them! I have never seen the schools so open to 
an opportunity like this in my entire life. Praise God for opening these 
doors! 

Since the books are needed so urgently for the students and prisoners, 
I need financial support to be able to print around 15,000 copies. The 
printing needs to be done by the end of November so that they can be 
given on time as Christmas gifts. The printing cost for the Thai version 
is around $2.00 per copy, (which includes administration fees–shipping 
and handling), whereas the printing cost for the English version in the 
US is $8.00 per copy.  Please join me in praying for the funds that are 
needed. If the Lord directs your heart to help me with fundraising, 
please do so because I cannot do it alone. At the time of this writing, I 
have seen some donations come in, but there is still a long way to go. 

“Now to Him who is able to do far more abundantly beyond all that we ask or think, according to 
the power that works within us, to Him be the glory in the church and in Christ Jesus to all 
generations forever and ever. Amen.” Ephesians 3:20-21 

 
In Him, 

Mary Noi (Chanaddah Chaisakorn) 

 

Donate to “Mary Noi” at www.missionstream.org. 

Note: MissionStream will deduct an 8% administration 
fee from your donation. 

Here is the Thailand Women's Ministry's webpage: 
www.theword4women.com 

Make your check payable to: MissionStream  
On the memo line, write: Mary Noi  
Mail the check to:   

MissionStream   
P.O. Box 1   
Meadow Vista, CA 95722 

http://www.missionstream.org/
http://www.theword4women.com/

